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If you are visiting with us today, please fill out a visitor card and place it in the 
offering box at the back of the sanctuary.  Please join us again next Sunday.

9:30 AM            SUNDAY SCHOOL      
         
Adult               Nina Troyer 
                   Sanctuary 
              
Youth                                                                        Christina Mast             
         Fellowship Hall 

Children                    Children’s Sunday School Team 
                     Fellowship Hall 

Prelude                  Caia Mast
             
10:30 AM          WORSHIP SERVICE   

Welcome & Opening Prayer                            Pastor Nevin 

Opening Hymn            Led by Elsa Bergey 
                              
Announcements & Scripture           Mike Morris 
Sharing & Congregational Prayer     

Worship Music - Hymns                       Led by Elsa Bergey
                                      
Message             Pastor Nevin 

“Was It Fair?” 
2 Corinthians 5:21, Romans 3:21-31 

Announcements 

Everyone is invited to our Good Friday Service on 
Friday, March 29, at 6:30 p.m. Pastor Nevin and the 
elders will be leading a Seder Meal with communion in 
the Fellowship Hall. The service will be family friendly. 
Each family participating in the meal  is asked to bring 
a dessert or fruit to share. Soup, bread and drinks will be provided. 

Come Celebrate our risen Savior! Easter 
Sunday, March 31, a light breakfast will 
be served from 9:45 - 10:15 a.m., 
followed by the Worship Service at 10:30 
a.m. There will not be Sunday School. 

Pastoral Call of Keith Miller - You will find a ballot for the approval of Keith 
Miller as part time associate pastor in the church foyer and at the back of the 
sanctuary. The ballot includes Keith’s job description and the qualifications for 
an associate pastor according to the church constitution. Ballots may be 
returned to the white response box in the church foyer until March 17. Thank 
you for prayerfully considering Keith for the position of associate pastor. 

The Children’s Sunday School class is participating in the Crisis 
Pregnancy Center Life Change - Baby Bottle Campaign. If you have some 
spare change, the collection bottles are in the fellowship hall. - Thank you! 

Summer Mission Trip - Please speak with Wendy Walker or Inga Mast if you 
feel the Lord leading you to join the summer mission trip to Albania. The 
tentative time frame is two to three weeks in June. 

SAVE THE DATES: 
March 24, 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. - Youth Event at Mt. Pleasant Mennonite Church 

March 25, 3:00 - 9:00 p.m. - Mexican Grill Fundraiser Night at Los Primos 
(1646 Mt. Pleasant Rd.) Support the MPCS 8th grade Puerto Rico Mission 
Group. A percentage of the proceeds will be donated to the missions team. 
The flyer in your church mailbox must be presented when you pay your bill. 

April 27, 8:30 a.m. - Join the Mt. Pleasant Group 
walking in the CPC Walk for Life at the Virginia Zoo. 
Go to cpcfriends.org/walk to register for the walk or 
to give to a fundraising walker. 

http://www.mpmc.net
mailto:mpmcoffice@gmail.com
http://cpcfriends.org/walk


Ministry Team Sunday Schedule 

Sunday, March 17, 2024 

Usher 
Derek Christensen 

Audio 
Kurt Jarchow 

Facebook 
Mike Harrell 

Sunday, March 24, 2024 

Greeters 
Michael and Annette Miller 

Usher 
Jordan Lee 

Audio 
Jerry Wood 

Video 
John Miller 

Facebook 
Colton Keffer 

Nursery Attendant 
Christina Mast 

Leadership Committee 
  Nevin Mast - Lead Pastor 

Lynn Keffer - Administrative    John Miller - Community Life  
Inga Mast - Missions &Evangelism    Nancy Deal - Worship     

Bob Walker - Spiritual Growth  
Leadership Committee meets the second Thursday of each month.  Please 

contact Pastor Nevin if you have any agenda items you wish to have heard. 



Prayer and Praise 

Johnny Scott remains hospitalized due to severe facial trauma, brain injury, 
and many broken bones. He may be transferred to a hospital, which specializes 
in brain injury. Let’s continue to remember Johnny and Judy in prayer; may the 
Lord bless Johnny with a full recovery. If you would like to donate to Johnny’s 
care and recovery, there is a GoFundMe page at https://gofund.me/043c5703 

Let’s continue to lift Jim Leader, LaVerne Weaver, Ken Kurtz, Betty 
Vanderploeg, and Opie Besso to the Lord in prayer as they battle cancer. 

Let’s lift our national leaders, in prayer; may they lean on the Lord for daily 
wisdom and discernment.  

	     

https://gofund.me/043c5703

